States Notice

The Alderney Road Traffic and Public Highways Ordinance, 1966

Lopping of Vegetation Overhanging Public Highways

Occupiers and owners of land bordering public roads and footpaths (or private roads
on which the sewer cart or dustcart travel), are required by the 1st August 2014 to
trim any overhanging hedges and trees back to the boundary of the private land. All
cut material is to be removed from the roads and footpaths.

Please note that no trees may be removed without the prior permission of the
Building & Development Control Committee.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Julie Turner
States Engineer



